
From the Principal                                                                                    31st August 2018 

I can’t believe it is the end of week 7 already. There has been lots happening in the 

school with plenty to come in the next three weeks. Thanks to the P & C volunteers 

for all of their time and effort put in for our Father’s Day stall. I know how excited my 

daughter was being able to buy a present at her school and I’m sure the children 

here appreciate the opportunity as well.  

Good luck to the boys and girls attending the Interschool Cross Country next week. 

We are proud to have them represent Port Kennedy PS and I’m sure they will have a 

great day. At E4’s assembly on Thursday, it was great to see so many students         

receiving Literacy Pro Certificates for the reading they have been doing. They were 

very proud of their achievements and so are we. 

Mr Springett 
Principal 

What’s Coming Up 

Mon — Breakfast Program Begins. 8.15am - 8.40 South Block wet area 

Tues 4th Sep — Safety House dress in Yellow Day. Please bring a gold coin. 

Tues 4th Sep — Safety House Show K - Yr 3 

Wed 5th Sep — Parent Open Night 

Thur 6 Sep — Senior Assembly - W1 

Fri 7th Sep —Interschool Cross Country 

Fri 7th Sep — Dance sport PP-Yr3 

Thanks to the Chaffey and Moyle 

families for their donation to our 

Breakfast program. 



School Breakfast Program 

With the help of “FoodBank” we will be running a School Breakfast Program for students 

who don’t have time for breakfast before school.  It will be available on Monday,    

Wednesday and Friday mornings from 8.15am – 8.40am in the South Block Wet Area. 

If you are able to donate any of the following items, we’d really appreciate it. 

 Milk 

 Cheese 

 Bread 

 Corn Flakes 

 Canned Beans 

 Milo 

Please send donations to the front office. Breakfast Club will begin on Monday 3rd       

September. 

Salvation Army Clothes Drive 

Members of the Salvation Army came along to our assembly last week and talked about 

the need for donation clothing. Plastic bags were handed out to the students to take 

home and fill with any old clothes the family no longer needs. 

The school receives $5 per bag of clothing that is returned. Please bring your full bags to 

the front office before Thursday 13th September. 

 

Safety House Awareness – YELLOW DAY  

Tuesday 4th September is Safety House Awareness Day and the whole school is invited to 

participate in ‘yellow’ free dress day. Students should bring in a gold coin donation. Every 

student will receive a wrist band and balloon. The years K-3 will be watching a free        

incursion starting at 11:35am in the under covered area.  


